
Good evening, this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of HMMS, with messages for the week of September 

25th. 

Please see the attached edition of the Harry Miller Happenings for the week ahead.  

Please note that the Town of Quispamsis has advised the District that there will be road construction 

beginning Monday, September 25th around Gondola Blvd which will cause some detours.  The bus stop 

at Laura and Gondola Blvd will not be available and bus drivers will have to use an alternate stop for 

those affected students. This will be communicated to the students. 

Please find attached to this voicemail/e-mail information about the 8 week yoga program that will be 

offered at HMMS after school on Mondays, if there is enough interest.  Please review the attached 

information and registration form and if your child wishes to participate, please complete and return to 

the school so we can secure this after school yoga program for our students. Thank you in advance. 

Thank you to all students and staff who performed a random act of kindness in celebration of Becca 

Schofield Day on September 16th.  Schools and communities who participated recorded a total of over 

16,000 acts of kindness to make a difference in our communities and to celebrate Becca’s wish. Thank 

you for your continued kindness.  

On Friday morning we will recognize Terry Fox and his commitment to find treatments and cures for 

Cancer. We will have our Toonies for Terry collection in the morning during homeroom time, before 

students walk around the school property.  Thank you so much.  

A reminder to families of our grade 7 students that immunization forms are due at your earliest 

convenience and if you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact Public Health.  The clinic is to 

be held at HMMS  on Tuesday, October 17th.  

Thank you for your attention to these items and have a great week. 

 

 

 


